
Paul Tensen Stichting
To
me
6 Feb 2012
Dear Joseph Paulraj,
 
On 17th Jan 2012 I wrote a mail to Mrs Nardy Robben from 1%Club, confirming that I know your organisation and that we have worked together for a long period and that we consider you a trustworthy partner.
 
With kind regards,
 
 
O.E.G. graaf van Limburg Stirum
 
Paul Tensen Stichting
Postbus 293
1400 AG Bussum
035 69 102 15


reference
Paul Tensen Stichting
To
jane@rufford.org
CC
me
16 Jun 2011
 
 
Selection Panel of  The Rufford Small Grants Foundation
 
 
 
Dear Sirs,
 
Mr Joseph Paulraj from People’s Association for Rural Women Development (PARWD) Trust requested me to write you a reference letter with respect to grant they applied for at your organization.
The Paul Tensen Foundation is a relative smaller fund in the Netherlands, that subsidies only those trusts which can assure us that the money we sent to them is used to the welbeing of the disabled.
We are very careful in choosing our beneficiaries.
PARWD is one of our relations which we know already for many, many years. We have noted that PARWD has a solid record with respect to the disabled they help and that our donations are for their benefits only.
 
There is no hesitation at all to recommend PARWD. They send us reports of the results on an ongoing basis. We fully trust Mr Joseph Paulraj.
 
I hope this information will help you to decide favourably for PARWD.
 
With kind regards,
 
O.E.G. graaf van Limburg Stirum
 
 
On behalf of
 
Paul Tensen Stichting
Postbus 293
1400 AG Bussum
The Netherlands
0031 35 69 10215

